
RIVER EAST TRANSCONA SCHOOL DIVISION

SCHOOL BUS

Winter driving conditions are here, and roads are not always clear! 
The snow looks like it’s here to stay. Remember roads may be 

slippery with ice hidden under the new snow. These conditions 
can make stopping or turning difficult at stops, intersections, and 

corners, so please be cautious when you see our school buses.  
We may be stopping at any moment for children!  

Remember—we are carrying precious cargo. 

So, please adjust your driving to suit the conditions, especially 
when you see one of our many buses on your commute—keep your 
eyes peeled for their stop signs and our students. The piles of snow 

that line streets can make for tempting hills to climb, so parents, 
please talk to your children about the danger of slipping into traffic 

and advise them to stay on the sidewalk. 

And drivers, be especially alert when driving near schools. Student 
safety is all our responsibility. Take it slow, and we will all get to 

where we need to be, safely.

Take it Slow  
in Ice & Snow

A Message from Curtis Basso, Director of Transportation


